
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Updates 

 

Revision and Homework Drop in!  

Our new Revision and Homework Drop in started a few 

weeks ago and is going really well. This space will run 

every Monday in term time, from 4pm - 5:30pm at 

Oakwood Church. This a quiet space for young people 

to focus on school work and exam revision. We are 

also seeing  a 

number of 16-

18 year olds, 

seeking support for CV writing and job applications. 

Please pray for us as we respond to this need. 

 

Prayer and Fasting Day 

Our next prayer and fasting day is Monday 8th April. 

We will be gathering from 1pm - 3pm, upstairs at 

North Street Church. Please come and join us as 

we contend for the Youth in our town.  

 

Office 

Please note that the office will be closed from Monday 1st April for 1 week. Emails will be 

responded to as soon as possible. 

 

Join our team! 

We currently have two job vacancies live on our website. This is for a School Chaplaincy 

Post and a Shared Youth worker post. If you are interested in either of these, please do get 

in contact or have a look at our website for more information. 

https://taunton.yfc.co.uk/vacancy/ 

kelly@taunton.yfc.co.uk 

Equally, please share these where you can and pray we can appoint the right people to join 

our team. 

https://taunton.yfc.co.uk/vacancy/
mailto:kelly@taunton.yfc.co.uk


 

 

Good Friday - Day of Prayer  

Pursuit are running a Day of Prayer on Good Friday and we will be praying for the youth of 

our town at 7:30pm. Come and join us as we contend for this generation.  

 

Thrive 

As a charity, we have invested in Thrive, a systematic approach to the early identification of 

emotional developmental needs in young people. Thrive supports young people’s social and 

emotional growth and offers a trauma informed approach to improving their mental health 

and wellbeing. We have seen an increased need for this within the community and it is one 

of the biggest hurdles we see our young people face. Over the next few months, we will 

share a bit more about Thrive and how we will embed it into our work, but we would 

appreciate your prayers as we add this new dimension to our work. 

 

Prayer Points 

 

Weekly prayer covering 

Please pray for and during our various activities during the week. 

Monday - Revision and Homework Drop in - 4pm - 5:30pm 

Tuesday - Priorswood Outreach 6pm 

Wednesday - Schools work - 1pm - 4pm, Bible study - 5:30pm - 7pm 

Thursday - Asylum seeker Outreach - 4pm - 5:30pm, Halcon Outreach - 6pm - 8:30pm 

 

Easter Holidays 

Please pray for the young people as we enter a two week school holiday. For some, this is a 

welcomed break but for others, this is a real challenge. Please remember them as you go 

about your Easter activities.   

 

Team & Volunteers 

Please continue to pray as we look to employ two additional workers and pray that we can 

recruit some more volunteers to join our team. 

 

Mentoring 

Please pray as we continue to mentor a number of young people in Pyrland School and a 

number in the community. 

Life Max 

Please pray for the Christian club that is happening on a weekly basis at Pyrland School. 

This is already growing and the young people are reading the Word together and praying for 

their school. 

 

Thank you 

 

Living Light Church - Catalyst Team 

A massive thank you to Catalyst Team at Living Light Church for creating a video for us that 

will be shared with external agencies, about who we are and what we do.  



 

 

Easter Eggs 

 

Your kind donations have enabled us to give an 

Easter Egg to every young person that we engage 

with. Thank you!  

 

Oakwood Church  

A huge thank you to Oakwood Church for 

continually blessing us with the use of their space. 

This is invaluable to the work that we do! 

 

Trustees & Volunteers 

A continued thank you to all of our Trustees and Volunteers who faithfully serve. They give 

of themselves time and time again and we couldn't do this work without them. 

 

Giving 

A massive thank you to everyone who has partnered with us financially this past year and for 

all those who continue to support us in 2024. We pray the Lord would bless you for your 

faithful commitment to us.  

 

Prayer Partners 

A massive thank you to all that continue to partner with us in prayer. Your prayers and time 

are invaluable to the work that we do. Please do email Kelly any thoughts, verses or 

anything prophetic that you receive whilst praying. 


